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AWP – APPRECIATING 
WORKING PARTNERSHIPS 

Avon & Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership  
NHS Trust, Bath and North East Somerset (BANES) Locality 

 
25 February 2016 – 10:00 a.m. - 16:00 p.m. 

Registration from 09:30 a.m. 
 

FREE ENTRY & LUNCH 
Booking is Essential  

 
All Saints Centre, High Street,  
Weston, Bath, BA1 4BX 

Service User and Carer focussed event, led by the BANES Management 
Team who will be available, with Team Managers for questions and 

discussions 

Featuring a talk by the Clinical Director, Dr Bill Bruce-Jones on the planned 
BANES Mental Health Collaborative Alliance, with a focus on the 

importance of working with partner organisations 

There will be an update, along with the final plans on the move from our 
inpatient unit ‘Hillview Lodge’ 

 Guest Speaker 

Jonny Benjamin  

From the documentary - ‘Stranger on the Bridge’  

For further information or to book a place, please contact: Lee Rawlings, Involvement 
Coordinator: Tel: 07917 210187 or Email: l.rawlings@nhs.net 


